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                             from the Mayor and city employees! 
 

END OF THE YEAR DATES CITY HALL WILL BE CLOSED: 
                          THANKSGIVING     Thursday         November 24, 2016 
                          THANKSGIVING      Friday             November 25, 2016 
                          CHRISTMAS            Friday             December 23, 2016 
                          CHRISTMAS            Monday          December 26, 2016 
Remember, NO trash will be picked up on the days City Hall will be 
closed.  For those whose normal trash day is missed - there will be a 
CURBSIDE ONLY pickup on:  Wednesday, November 23rd 2016 and 
Wednesday December 21st 2016 and Wednesday December 28th 2016. 
 

HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE IN WARR ACRES 
Nonperishable food donations will be collected beginning now through 
December 16th for the Regional Food Bank of Oklahoma.  Most needed 
items include: canned meats, meat-based soups, canned fruits, canned 
vegetables, peanut butter, and rice and beans.  Items for donation may 
be dropped off at City Hall where there are collection boxes located in 
the lobby.  All donated food will stay in Warr Acres to help our own 
citizens in need.  
 

HOLIDAY SAFETY TIPS: 
 When shopping, park in a well-lit area and be aware of 

your surroundings 

 Never leave valuables visible inside your vehicle  

 Never leave your car unoccupied with the motor running 
or with children inside – regardless of how close you are 

 Avoid carrying large amounts of cash 

 If you are having packages delivered while you are away, have a 
trusted neighbor or friend retrieve the packages for you after they are 
delivered 

 Lock doors and windows when you leave the house 

 Report suspicious people or activities to Warr Acres police 
immediately.  Call 911 for all emergencies or 789-3329    

  

   SANITATION DEPARTMENT – ICE AND SNOW 
The sanitation department has always attempted to provide garbage 
service throughout the city regardless of the weather.  When the city 
experiences ice storms, we must alter the way we gather the garbage 
for the safety of our workers.  For the safety of our citizens, it is 
suggested that they hold their trash until the next scheduled pick up day. 
When there is ICE on the ground, garbage will NOT be picked up.  
When there is SNOW on the ground, garbage will be picked up 
curbside only.                    

  Helpful Phone Numbers 
City Hall  789-2892 

Fax 787-5432 

Police Department 789-3329 

Fire Department 789-5912 

Animal Control 789-9025 

Municipal Court 495-3032 

Inspections & Permits 789-2892 

Sanitation Department 491-6474 

Streets & Parks 787-1404 

Sewer Department 491-6478 

Community Center 789-9892 

Putnam City Schools 495-5200 

City Council Members 
Mayor 

Patrick Woolley  409-4944 

Ward 1 Ward 3 

Bo Broadwater 
517-0289 

Jimmy Bullen 
412-2318 

  

James Mickley 
760-0401 

John Knipp 
789-4690 

  

Ward 2 Ward 4 

Stephen Fuhrman 
537-5415 

Glen Lipinski 
789-8640 

  

Blayne Allsup 
202-1584 

Donnie Ryan 
831-6483 

Winter Storm Safety Tips 
 Winterize your vehicle and keep a full tank of gas             

 Insulate your home including windows and doors  

 Maintain heating equipment and chimneys by 
having them cleaned and inspected every year 

 Put together a supply kit including enough food 
and water for each person and pet  

 Have flashlights and batteries handy 

 Have extra sets of warm clothes and blankets  
 

Recycling 

Recycling dumpsters are available at Dorothy 
Cavener Park, in the area of NW 52nd and 
Hammond Avenue on the first Saturday 8-12 and 
Sunday 1-3 of each month.  Recycling includes 
plastic, glass, aluminum and tin cans.  Closed 
during inclement weather.   
Warr Acres Recycle Committee 720-2949.   



 

 
         
This newsletter is produced by City Hall and is included in each monthly billing according to municipal ordinance.  If you have any articles comments, concerns or other 

Information that you would like to have appear in this newsletter please bring your information to City Hall, email the editors at newsletter@warracres-ok.gov or call City Hall at 
405-789-2892.   The newsletters will also be viewable on the city website at www.warracres-ok.gov including previous issues.  


